
 
 
September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the St. Therese of Lisieux Religious Ed. Program!  We are looking forward 
to a wonderful year working with you to share our beautiful faith with your children.  To 
make sure that your child receives the most from this program, it is imperative that 
parents, catechists, and parish leaders work together as a team. Parent involvement is 
crucial in the growth and enrichment of your child’s faith.  We ask that parents make a 
commitment to:  

 Participate with their child(ren) in Saturday / Sunday Mass.  This commitment is 
especially important in the years in which a child is preparing to receive a 
sacrament (Reconciliation, First Communion, Confirmation).  

 Help reinforce your child’s lessons and prayers at home 
 Ensure your child attends religious education classes regularly.  In case of illness 

or family emergency, please report absence to the office at 715-339-4885. 
 Pick K – 5 children up in the education center at 5:00 pm. They will not be 

released to the parking lot alone. 
 
Together we will make the 2022 – 2023 Religious Ed year special as we all grow in 
faith together. 
 
 
Elizabeth Simurdiak 
 
 
Parent Signature: __________________________________________________ 
 
Date: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
 


